7 May 1981
John H, Welsburger, Ph.D

American Health Foundation

Naylor Dana Institute for Disease Prevention
Dana Road, Valhalla

New York 10595

Dead Doctor Weisburgers

With no regular secretary these days correspondence gets cone
fuseds I now find a draft of a letter to you dated about April
22 and 1o evidence the letter was sent, Here is what I wrotes

Thank you for your invitation to visgit you at the Institute, It
would be interesting to exchange ideas and to learn sonething
about the activities of the Foundation in the areas of my
intereste in the diet and the epldemiology of coronary heart
disease and neoplasms. Unfortunately it would not be possible
to make a visit during my next transAtlantic travel.

We are booked to go to Washington for the meetings early in
May and go from there straight to Italy. Perhaps I shall see
you at Bethesda at the serum cholesterol - cancer symposiume
Our return schedule is not yet fixed but we expect it will be
in mid or late July.

Cordially,

Ancel Keys



